
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

Pursuant to RSA 35 and Article 4 of the 2006 Town Meeting, the Auburn 
Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, January 4, 2016 
beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving 
public comment concerning the withdrawal and expenditure of: 

 
 

 The amount of $6,500 from the Town Building Rehabilitation Capital 
Reserve Fund for the repair & retro fit of nine parking lot lights to LED 
lights and replacement of two Emergency Exterior Wall Sconces at the 
Town Hall. 

 
 The amount of $4,700 from the Town Building Rehabilitation Capital 

Reserve Fund for the replacement of fire boxes / combustion chambers 
and combustion air actuators for both boilers of the heating system at the 
Safety Complex. 
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